
6th Grade / New Student Orientation 

Tuesday, September 1st, 2020 

 

We would like to invite all new middle school students and incoming 6th grade students to join us 

for Orientation on Tuesday, September 1st at the Western Wayne Middle School.  To allow for 

social distancing we will have two sessions.  

 

Session One:  5:00PM to 6:00PM will be for students with the last name A-L.  

 

Session Two: 6:30PM to 7:30PM will be for students with the last name M-Z. 

 

 

During this orientation, students, parents and guardians will have the opportunity to learn more 

about the middle school, including procedures and schedules as well as tour their new 

classrooms.   

 

In order to ensure everyone’s safety we ask that each child be accompanied by only one 

guardian.  Everyone must wear a mask and maintain proper distancing while in the 

building.  We also ask that you complete the COVID-19 checklist prior to arriving to the 

school.  

 

If you have any concerns or are unable to attend please contact the Middle School Office. We 

will mail the information to anyone who has opted to utilize Google Classroom or Western 

Wayne’s Cyber Program as well as anyone unable to attend in person due to a conflict.  

 I look forward to meeting all of you soon. 

 

Sincerely,  

Jennifer Bradley 

Principal, Western Wayne Middle School 


